Siobhan Jablesnik

Subject: FW: Fowler hearing snyder ave Walden

From: Rs Rs [mailto:soraguswelding@amaibcom]
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 9:29 PM

To: zoningbhoard@townofnewburah.org

Subject: Fowler hearing snyder ave Walden

Thank you for taking the time to read my comment. I purchased my house in 2005 and moved up from Queens.
The reason I purchased my residence is the lake. Mr. Fowler is planning on demolishing a small rental house to
construct a 3 story garage. If the garage is built it will take my view from me. My main concern is how it will
effect my property values by severely limiting my view. I would not be commenting if this was a

primary residence that a family need the room , but to lose my view and have my property values possibly
decrease because of a garage that is approximately 22' tall. I do not think is fair.

Thank you for your time

Russ Sprague

8 Smith Ave

Walden NY 12586




